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The US National Institutes of Health and ORCID: Reducing Burden
and Improving Transparency Project - Webinars

Date Notes
Monday November 13, 2017 2:00pm to 3:00pm
Registration Link, Nov 13

Thursday November 16, 2017 3:00pm to
4:00pm Registration Link, Nov 16

Description

The US National Institutes of Health (NIH) and ORCID are working together to broaden
connections to the array of research and career ?data typically reported on CVs, and to
enhance integrations with other systems using these data?. This includes collaborating, along
with other funders in the US and around the world, on the ORCID Reducing Burden and
Improving Transparency (ORBIT) project to link researchers to their funding and other research
and career activities using verified and structured data.

This will enable a stronger infrastructure to:

e Encourage development of better productivity measures to incentivize openness, rigor,
and impact

e Enable tracking of the impact of investments in research and professional development
through transparently-curated open data * Support collaboration and networking
services to build efficient and equitable markets for reviewers, collaborators, mentors,
etc.

e Maintain researcher control of their own data and how it is used across platforms

¢ Reduce researcher burden when applying for funds and maintaining multiple profiles

What you will learn:

e How and why the NIH and other funders are collaborating with ORCID to link
researchers with their funding and other research activities

¢ What this announcement means for research institutions like yours - and your
researchers * How your institution can get involved and help reduce the burden on
researchers during the grant application process and in other workflows
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https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/1023550054523078915
https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/8133760798351472387
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Who should attend:

e Leaders in the areas of research, information technology, scholarly communications and
digital infrastructure at US-based research institutions.
¢ As always, others are welcome to attend.

More Information about ORCID
Alert ClassificationsCategory:
Workshops and Events

Disciplines:
Health and Life Sciences

Source
URL:https://www-research.uoguelph.ca/research/alerts/content/us-national-institutes-health-and-
orcid-reducing-burden-and-improving-transparency-project
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